
 
 

 

 

School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £236
school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

 

Christmas
Thursday 

We are inviting everyone to wear their Christmas jumpers 
today as we celebrate the 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter…………

 
Year 14 - Peat Rigg Residential Trip 
Please note that the payment has been set up on 

 
 
 

ACTION REQUIRED:  SD1 - Special Diet Request Form
If you have received an SD1 form, please can you complete page 1 and sign page
kitchen have asked that these are sent back to school no later than 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Lunches next week will be week 2
Please note:Due to the Christmas lunch, Thursday’s lunch
served on Wednesday this week 
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Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 

Autumn 2 – Food Tech Contributions
Contributions can now be made towards 
Autumn 2 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via 
Thank you. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 
Thursday 15 December 2022 

 
We are inviting everyone to wear their Christmas jumpers 
today as we celebrate the festive season with our school 

Christmas lunch 
 
 

 

elcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Trip  
Please note that the payment has been set up on ParentPay for theresidential trip to Peat Rigg. 

Special Diet Request Form 
If you have received an SD1 form, please can you complete page 1 and sign page
kitchen have asked that these are sent back to school no later than Monday 5

School Lunches next week will be week 2 
to the Christmas lunch, Thursday’s lunch of meatballs and pasta will be 
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Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Autumn 2 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  

We are inviting everyone to wear their Christmas jumpers 
festive season with our school 

 

for theresidential trip to Peat Rigg.  

If you have received an SD1 form, please can you complete page 1 and sign pages 1 and 4.  The 
Monday 5th December.  

of meatballs and pasta will be 
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Lower Semi-formal Adventurers 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It was a real team effort to make and eat the ginger

 

 

Our Gingerbread house 

It was a real team effort to make and eat the gingerbread house

Feeding the ducks 
Dale before, independently, 
ordering in a cafe to feed 
ourselves! 

 
 
 
 

 

bread house 

Feeding the ducks in Thornton le 
Dale before, independently, 
ordering in a cafe to feed 



 
 

 

 
 
 
Nurture 2 
 
This week, Nurture 2 have started their Christmas adventures! We had a visitor who left us an 
ice hand, and we have spent the week trying to work out who / what it belonged to and why it 
is in our classroom. We have created some Christmas culinary masterpi
you about, Mums and Dads!], and worked hard on unpicking Zones of Regulation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

This week, Nurture 2 have started their Christmas adventures! We had a visitor who left us an 
ice hand, and we have spent the week trying to work out who / what it belonged to and why it 
is in our classroom. We have created some Christmas culinary masterpieces [which I can’t tell 
you about, Mums and Dads!], and worked hard on unpicking Zones of Regulation. 
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ice hand, and we have spent the week trying to work out who / what it belonged to and why it 
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Thank you to Home School Association Members
 

Our Home School Association held a raffle at the Ryedale Special 

Families Christmas Fayre on Saturday 26 November.

Our stall was manned by Evette, Home School Association Chair and 

Viv, Welburn Hall School governor 

support. 

The raffle raised the sum of £105 for Home School Association 

Funds

Thank you to everyone who donated raffle prizes:

Nyon Indian Restaurant, Horsley Butchers, Everyone Active and 

Kirk Theatre – all in Pickering, Welburn Hall 6

Group and Home School Association supporters.

 

If you are interested in helping with the Home School Association 

please contact the Admin team for more information. 

Funds raised enable equipment and activities to be purchased that 

enhance the education of our students.
 

 
Home School Association news 
 

Thank you to our Wonderful Friends in Whitby!

Once again, they have raised funds 

Northern Soul Events. 

A cheque for the magnificent sum of £5075.00 was handed to Evette 

School Association and Cath – HSA Treasurer, by Jackie, one of our parent supporters on 

behalf of our friends in Whitby.

We are hoping to purchase a new minibus to transport students to work experience, sporting 

events and for life skills opportunities. These funds will take us nearer to achieving our goal.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Association Members 
 

Our Home School Association held a raffle at the Ryedale Special 

Families Christmas Fayre on Saturday 26 November. 

Our stall was manned by Evette, Home School Association Chair and 

Viv, Welburn Hall School governor – we greatly appreciate their 

The raffle raised the sum of £105 for Home School Association 

Funds 

Thank you to everyone who donated raffle prizes:- 

Nyon Indian Restaurant, Horsley Butchers, Everyone Active and 

all in Pickering, Welburn Hall 6th Form Enterprise 

Group and Home School Association supporters. 

 

If you are interested in helping with the Home School Association 

please contact the Admin team for more information.  

Funds raised enable equipment and activities to be purchased that 

the education of our students. 
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Once again, they have raised funds for Welburn Hall Home School Association during 
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We are hoping to purchase a new minibus to transport students to work experience, sporting 
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Important Reminder
We would like to remind 
parents of our sickness 
policy.  If your child is sick 
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Important Reminder 
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parents of our sickness 
policy.  If your child is sick 



 
 

 

ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 80% of ParentPay accounts 
cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter o
even those receiving Free School Meals
Thank you! 

 

the school must be informed before 9am if possible.
 
Thank you, 
 
The Admin Team 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support and 

For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 

Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.  

the school must be informed before 9am if possible. 

 

 

so thank you for your support and 

please can you ensure that you login to 
parents to activate their account, 

to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 

 

ParentPay Accounts 
 
As of today, 80% of ParentPay accounts 
cooperation. 
 
For those who have not yet activated their account, 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter 
even those receiving Free School Meals
Thank you! 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact: 
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great quote from the document or 
use this space to emphasize a key 
point. To place this text box 
anywhere on the page, just drag it.]

 

of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support and 

activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
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so thank you for your support and 

please can you ensure that you login to 
parents to activate their account, 

to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.  

admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 

class will be selling squares to 



 
 

 

guess the name of the unicorn next week. It is 50p per square. All money raised will be put 
towards a trip out for the class 
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